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It has been a quiet summer season with Officials Training. 

Due to the Skate Canada Summer series competitions (including BC SummerSkate) requirement that a minimum of 2 Canadian level judges or 3 Challenge level per panel, the only VI judges that were invited were Susan Morriss and myself. If this Skate Canada requirement does not change, we may be looking at sending some judges to this competition in the coming years to trial judge. However, this year, BC/YK Sectionals are in Parksville, so hopefully most of our judges will be able to trial judge events they require for promotion.

We welcome Amie Garras to our Island officials – as of August 22nd. She is a Senior level judge and is in charge of officials’ training for BC Coast and is living in Victoria.

We are planning our judges’ update clinic for the weekend of November 4th and 5th.  The date will be finalized soon and all officials will be notified.


Respectfully submitted

Judy Burwash

